
 

 

 

ST HELENS CREMATORIUM 

TRACE & TRACK PERMISSION FORM 
 
Since the Government introduced new guidance on gatherings we are now able to allow up to 20 
family members/close friends to attend funeral services as of 8th July 2020.  Social distancing of 
2metres must be maintained and previously agreed principles around minimising attendance remain, 
restricted to members of the person’s household, family members and friends and attendance of a 
celebrant of choice, should the bereaved request this. Considerations concerning vulnerable or 
shielding of people should be made.  People showing symptoms of Covid-19 should not attend a 
funeral service.  Those invited to attend a service in the chapel should wear a face covering as per 
government legislation which came into force from the 8th August 2020 as an additional precaution 
against infection. 
 
As part of the new guidelines we will be adhering to the new track and trace guidance.  Therefore, if 
we have reports of a covid-19 outbreak at the crematorium and are asked to provide details of 
anyone who has attended a funeral to the NHS track and trace team.  The contact information 
provided on this form will be passed onto them to assist with track and trace of any persons  
attending the funeral service.  This will be your consent to this information being disclosed to them. 
 
Details of the deceased 
 

Name of Deceased:  
 

Date of Funeral:  
 

Time of Funeral:  
 

 
Details of the Applicant 
 

Name of Applicant:  
 

Telephone number of Applicant:  
 

 
 
I give my permission for my details to be provided to the NHS track and trace team if required.   
 

Signature:  
 

Date:  
 

 
 
Should monitoring of local infection rates indicate a significant increase, this will lead to a review of local Public 
Health measures within Merseyside.  This could result in a reduction to the number of mourners allowed at 
funeral services in St Helens.  


